
The Premier’s Reading Challenge has begun! The school is encouraging all children 
from K-6 to participate this year. The self-challenge enables children to experience a 
wide range of quality literature and to further develop their love of reading.   
  
Selections of Premier’s Reading Challenge (PRC) books are on display in the library 
and children will be encouraged to borrow at least one PRC book each week. The 
aim is for K-2 children to log 30 books – at least 20 from the PRC lists and up to 10 
of their own choice, and for Years 3-6, to log 20 books – at least 10 from the PRC 
lists and up to 10 of their own choice.  Lists are collated under K-2, 3-4 and 5-6 
headings. The challenge ends in August and participants receive a certificate for 
their efforts.   
  
Kindergarten children are welcome to log books at home, but their teachers will also 
keep a list of books they read as a class, to complete student reading logs towards 
the end of the challenge. Parental assistance to log books for younger children is 
recommended. Older children may need assistance to begin.   
  
Logging books is a simple matter of:  

• Click on the Premier’s Reading Challenge link (see below) 
• Log in with usual school student department login and password 
• The student may be asked to complete a one point survey – have they 

entered the Premier’s Reading Challenge before – yes of no? 
• In the top right hand corner of the screen is a ‘Rules’ tab and a ‘Home’ tab. 
• From the ‘Home’ tab, students can search for the book they have read and 

click ‘Add’. This is the beginning of their personal reading log. 

Premier's Reading Challenge Links:  

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/studentExperience.html#/ 

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html 

 Please contact the school if you require any further information or assistance.  

 Happy reading, 

Margie Christowski 

Assistant Principal 
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